
Safety Advisory Committee Report to 
Academic Senate 

November 29th, 2023 

Announcements:  
• Campus Security Authority personnel training will be offered during spring flex week. 
• Safety Concern was received for removal of pride flags from the counseling department.  

Found and fixed entrance door without card access. 
• Student Health has created Narcan training that can be requested from departments 

wanting to have Narcan nearby.  After training it will be issued to the department 
manager and stored in an accessible location.  Contact Charles Collom at  
bcstudenthealth@bakersfieldcollege.edu or  (661) 395-4336 to schedule training. 
 

Completed Items: 
• Charge review is completed and has been approved by Academic Senate. 

 

Upcoming Items:  
• Night walks are being conducted by College Safety for Campus and Center Locations to 

assess any lighting/safety issue. 
• Bollards to prevent vehicles on campus interior.  M&O has the project.  This project has 

been modified to change from bollards to a gate type infrastructure to allow easier 
access to interior campus when needed.  Calvin is working to secure funding. 

• Review of emergency response procedures.  Rough draft has been received from 
outside vendor and are working through it with CC and PC. 

• Emergency Response Plan lockdown training exercise is planned for February. 
• AED’s – Currently there are eight on campus with 40 on order along with new signage.  

They should be here before the end of the semester. 
• Great Shakeout revealed possible changes to evacuation locations.  Updating Red Bag 

procedures and possibly including radios to red bag. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Roy Allard, Faculty Co-Chair 
Joe Grubbs, Administrative Co-Chair 
Chris Glaser, Classified Co-Chair 
 

https://www.bakersfieldcollege.edu/campus-life/college-safety/campus-security-authorities.html
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